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June 28, 2019 

 

To: DODD Providers  

From:  DODD-Office of System Support and Standards (OSSAS) 

RE:  Ohio Department of Medicaid Exclusion list communication 

 

DODD has received questions regarding how we will be looking for compliance related 

to the completion of the newly added registry check for the Ohio Department of 

Medicaid Exclusion and Suspension List. 

 

While this requirement is not yet part of the regulatory compliance tool, the department 

wanted to inform providers of what will determine compliance in the future under the 

new requirement. 

 

Since the Excel spreadsheet that is accessed when searching this registry is not in 

alphabetical order, there is no way to print or screenshot anything to show that the 

person’s name was not included on the list.  Based on that, for compliance purposes, 

DODD would accept provider created documentation showing the date the registry 

check was completed, the name of the person completing the registry check, the name 

of the person being checked, and the results of the check (i.e.; individual WAS NOT 

listed on the spreadsheet or individual WAS listed on the spreadsheet).   

 

Please contact the main support line of OSSAS at (614) 466-6670 should you need 

additional guidance. 

 

Regards, 

 

Office of System Supports and Standards 

http://dodd.ohio.gov/

